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Best Wishes

Real Estate, Estates
146-A Elm Street
705-671-0175

Re/Max Sudbury Inc.
Brokerage

Mauro Zuliani, Broker
Putting Your Real Estate Needs First
293 Larch St.  705-561-2724

www.sudburyliving.com

DEDICATED TO SERVE

OUR PARISH AND COMMUNITY

ALL MEN ARE INVITED TO JOIN

THIS WORTHWHILE ORGANIZATION

705-674-6447

E l l e ro
M o n u m e n t s
380 Second Ave North

Sudbury
705-674-4704

Ellero  Custom Granite  Countertops

Cremation Urns
Monument Restoration Services

Monuments & Markers

401 Frood Rd.

705-673-6023

HOLY

TRINITY
MEN'S CLUB

HERMAN'S I.D.A.
Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street
705-674-3339

SPOT

Rosery Florist Rosery Florist 
Pat Ptaszynski

74 Larch St. 705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First
433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates
Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

St. David Catholic School

"Together We Are A

Community"

To register please call

705-674-4096

Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:

sudbury@mollymaid.ca

church of christ the king

PARKING
Municipal Parking Lot on west side of Church

As well as neighbouring parking lots. Free on

Saturday and Sundays.

SITE ADDRESS
30 Beech Street

Sudbury, ON

PARISH STAFF
Fr. Raymond Akor - Pastor

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti - Deacon

Wanda Sutton - Music Director & Coordinator

Andrea Rivette – Parish Secretary

IN RESIDENCE
Fr. Vince Fiore

Pastor of the Mater Dei Traditional Latin Mass

Community of Sudbury

SUNDAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 pm

Sunday  10:15 am

Tuesday to Friday 12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Tuesday to Friday  11:30 am to 11:45am

Saturday  4:00 pm to 4:30 pm

By appointment  please call the office

MARRIAGE
Please contact the pastor six months to one year

prior to the intended day of marriage.

THE SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM
RECONCILIATION AND FIRST COMMUNION
Pre-registration and parish preparation programs 

are required before all the Sacraments of Initiation.

Registration forms are found at the entrances to the

Church. Completed forms can be returned either in 

the collection basket or to the Parish Office. Please

 see the parish website for further details.

VISITATION OF THE SICK
Please call the Parish Office if you require prayers

for the sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the 

sick upon request. Please contact the Parish Office.

VOCATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD
AND RELIGIOUS LIFE
For information, contact Fr. Daniele Muscolino at 

the Vocations Office at 705-495-1501 or at 

d.muscolino@ssmd.ca or check out their 

website at www.beapriest.ca

Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, ON P3E 4S1

Phone: 705-674-6447

Fax: 705-674-2921

Parish Email:

christtheking@diocesessm.org

Parish Website:

www.christthekingsudbury.com

Parish Web-Cam:

www.christthekinglive.com

www.st-david.sudburycatholicschools.ca

Chris' Independent

where food brings people together...

82 Lorne Street

760 Notre Dame Ave.

705-222-0700
www.silvercross.com

SPOT

John Lanthier, DPM
PODIATRIST

705-673-7373
nofaclinic.ca

Retire from stress.
Enjoy leisure for life.

AMBERWOOD SUITES
1385 Regent Street South
705.522.5289
...................................................
RED OAK VILLA
20 Ste. Anne Road
705.673.0050

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shoppin
 Locally

Saves Gas!

DR. TONY KUSNIERCZYK
OPTOMETRIST

Bonaventure Mall, Chelmsford
705-855-4502

Sudbury  705-675-2388
www.ChelmsfordEyecare.ca

Best Wishes
The Lougheed Family

LLRemember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Come & Worship God with us
The Little Servants of

Christ The King Prayer Group
at Our Lady Of Hope Church

every Thursday evening at 7:30 pm
ckprayergroup@bell.net



 

Congratulations to Msgr. Jim Hutton who celebrated his 54th Anniversary of Ordination 
to the Priesthood on Tuesday, May 12, 2020. Msgr. Jim was the celebrant and homilist of 
our 12:05 pm Mass on that day. We thank him for his dedication, commitment, and 
service to the people of the Diocese for over five (5) decades. We pray that God will 
continue to bless his priestly ministry.  

Congratulations to Mark and Cathy Butler on the occasion of their 40th Wedding Anniversary! 
Thank you for being a sign of faithful married love in our parish community! We pray that God 
may continue to bless their lives as well as the lives of their children and grandchildren. 

It’s time to build your spiritual house… 
“The Catholic Church is more than a collection of buildings. Our Church is not just 
made up of physical stones, but of “living stones,” as we hear in the readings this 
Sunday. In acknowledging our inability to gather as a community or share in the 
sacraments, let us cling to the truth that acts of prayer and worship are not 
confined to the geographic limits of a particular building. Jesus is longing for us to 
visit Him, let us do so by reflecting on His presence already within us as we truly 
become living stones”. Taken from the Archdiocese of Toronto website, written by Craig Fernandes, a 
former seminarian at St. Augustine’s Seminary, he is now an engineering Master’s student at the University of 
Toronto. 

 The Pope’s Pastoral Works, May 17 collection…  This collection provides an opportunity for Catholics to 
make a financial offering to assist our Holy Father, Pope Francis (ORDO:233). The Apostolic Nuncio to Canada 
has informed the CCCB General Secretariat that the date for the Collection for the Pastoral Works of the 
Holy Father (Peter’s Pence Collection) has been postponed until the fall.  Due to the pandemic and the 
closure of churches to the general public, the Holy See has decided to postpone the prescribed annual 
collection for the 2020 Pope’s Pastoral Works to the 4th of October 2020, Memorial of St. Francis of Assisi. 

Covid Poem 

When this is over, may we never again take for granted 
A handshake with a stranger,  

Full shelves at the store 
Conversations with neighbors 

A crowded theatre, Friday night out 
The taste of communion 

A routine checkup 
The school rush each morning 

Coffee with a friend, the stadium roaring 
Each deep breath 
A boring Tuesday 

Life itself. 

When this ends, may we find that we have become 
more like the people we wanted to be  

we were called to be 
we hoped to be 

and may we stay that way—better for each other 
because of the worst. 

- Laura Kelley Fanucci 

 From website: www.xavier.edu/jesuitresource/online-resources/prayer-index/coronavirus-prayers 

The Sixth Week of Easter                     May 17, 2020 

Congratulations to Bishop Marcel Damphousse on his appointment as Coadjutor-
Archbishop of the Diocese of Ottawa-Cornwall. We will miss him and we thank 
him for the gift of his personhood and pastoral ministry among us for the past 

four (4) years. We pray that God will continue to shower you with an abundance of 
His Blessings and Graces as you assume your new responsibilities on June 16, 2020.   
Kid’s Corner… Jesus promised that He would never leave us. In fact, He said that if we love 
Him, He would show Himself to us.  Pray this week for the grace to find the many 
wonderful ways that Jesus shows Himself to us. Pray with your child:  

“Come, Holy Spirit, 
and breathe your life into us, 

so that we can bring Christ into the world, and 
touch the lives of others with His love.” 

Our Parish Office… remains open (but physically closed to the general public). Many parishioners continue 
to support the parish by dropping off: their notes of support to Fr. Raymond; their address, phone number, 
and email changes/updates; their requested Mass intentions; and, their regular weekly offering in the 
mailbox of the rectory door (white porch). Thanks for reaching out to us, we love hearing from you! We 
express gratitude for your generous and caring support of our parish, especially in these difficult days of the 
pandemic. As you all know, the expenditures of this parish are not following any restrictions and continue as 
usual. Your thoughtfulness and support are of great help to the parish during this difficult time. Thank you!   
A Note to our parishioners… These are tough times for those who feel isolated and alone. Know that our 
parish community of Christ the King supports you with our thoughts and prayers. Hopefully many of you are 
adept at social media and can connect and you are able to view the daily Masses on-line, check out our 
Facebook page, and are able to view our bulletin and parish website. 
These are updated regularly with important information. Special thanks 
are extended to parishioners, Brenda Stankiewicz for maintaining the 
website, and to Andrew Kendall for maintaining the Facebook page. 
We hope these give you strength in your faith and comfort during this 
strange and difficult time. Keep up with your good work by remaining physically distant but let’s stay 
connected. God is good, all the time, and God is always with us … in all ways! 

Deacon Roland has been posting a weekly homily on our parish website. Click on the “Homilies” 
tab in the black box at the top of the page. Then, click on the specific homily you would like to 
read.  

Mass Intentions 
During this time of the pandemic, there are no public gatherings but Masses continue. You can 
view the live Masses on our website at christthekinglive.com. All Requested Masses are being said 
during this time.  To request a Mass Intention, simply go to our website and click on the form for 

the Mass Intentions. You may also email or telephone the Parish Office. Masses are celebrated live in our 
church (broadcasted) Tuesday – Saturday at 12:05 pm (starting at 11:30 am with the Rosary, Adoration and 
Benediction); Sunday Mass is celebrated at 10:15 am; Fr. Raymond celebrates Mass (not broadcasted) on 
Mondays in the Rectory’s chapel.  

Sixth Week of Easter 
Monday May 18, 2020 Intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor, Fr. Raymond Akor 
Tuesday May 19, 2020 +Emilio Buttazzoni by Joe & Elvia Simon 
Wed., May 20, 2020 +Dermot O’Brien by Amelia & Killian de Blacam 

+Franco Marcantognini by Ornella Marcantognini 
Thurs., May 21, 2020 In Thanksgiving for the Lougheed Foundation 
Friday, May 22, 2020 +Mackie Moyna by Amelia & Killian de Blacam 
Sat., May 23, 2020 The Intentions of Daniel & Cherry Butler by the Butler family 
Sunday, May 24, 2020 +In Memory of Patrick J. Lowney by Reg & Helen Kusnierczyk and family 
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